
 

 

Dear students and guardians,  

We hope that you are all safe. Due to the rapid escalation in covid cases, P&D has ordered 

that new session should not start offline till the 30th of April. We will inform you as and 

when we decide to call the students to school. Annual results will be uploaded on this 

website by the 17th of April. Students' online classes will resume from the last week of 

April.  

Please take utmost care of yourself. God bless you always �� 

Moushumi Ghoshal  

Vice Principal 

 


